
 

 

 
 

 


	K-12 Announcements 1/30/25
	

Today is Friday, January 30, 2025 

LUNCH TODAY: Bosco Sticks 

ATTENTION LEO CLUB MEMBERS: There will be a LEO Club meeting today 
during Enrichment in the Learning Center. 

ATTENTION HYC MEMBERS: There will be an HYC meeting during lunch next 
Monday, February 3rd for the group working on the “Mirror Mirror” project ONLY. 
The next whole group meeting for everyone will be held on Tuesday, February 
18th. 

ATTENTION HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS: Please sign up in the office if you are 
interested in participating in High School Track. 

ATTENTION HIGH SCHOOL BOYS AND GIRLS: Please sign up in the office if 
you are interested in participating in baseball or softball. 

ATTENTION HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS: Dance passes are available on the 
counter in the office for those who wish to bring a guest to the Homecoming 
dance. Dance passes are due by the end of the day on Wednesday, February 5th. 
Please direct any questions to Mrs. Cross. 

ATTENTION STUDENTS: If any students would like to access the "boutique" for 
clothing or hygiene items please email or ask Mrs. Granquist. We have many items 
to choose from and we want to be sure everyone who wants has access to the 
items. 

ATTENTION HIGH SCHOOL STUDENT COUNCIL MEMBERS: There will be a 



  

 

  
         

        

High School Student Council meeting next Tuesday during lunch in the Learning 
Center. 

ATTENTION STAFF AND STUDENTS: There is a blood drive at the fire station on 
Thursday, February 6th. If you would like give blood, please sign up at 
redcrossblood.org. If you are 16 years old and would like to donate, please pick up a 
form in the office. 

ATTENTION STAFF AND STUDENTS: Next week is our Music Festival Winter 
Homecoming Dress-up Week. Monday is "Favorite Band/Artist" Day: Dress up as 
an artist or wear a band/concert shirt. Please remember that dress code still 
applies. Have fun! 

ATHLETICS 
Friday, January 31st 
JV/Varsity Boys Basketball games away at Norway at 5:00 PM. 

Departure: 3:30 PM 

http://redcrossblood.org/





